
12/08/2021 

MS Dale Kentwell 
- 22 coonanga RD 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
daleck@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Please this proposal is just so wrong on so many levels.as mentioned by many of the 
submissions that have been received. We should be taking advantage of these areas of 
bushland and retain them....as habitat. These blocks retain their values as historically they 
were difficult sites to access. We should take advantage of this and retain them. 

Sent: 12/08/2021 10:18:33 AM
Subject: Online Submission


